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Last weeks House points 

1605 
1526 
1406 
1264 

Be the Best We Can Be 

Attendance Award! 

This week Rockstar went to 

Year 5 for 98.9% 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As half term approaches, I would like to thank everyone in the 

school community for the very warm welcome I have received. I have 

really enjoyed my first half term and getting to know everyone. 

Our first parents’ forum will be held on Tuesday 20th February and, 

in order to ensure that as many of you can attend as possible, there 

will be two forums: one at 2.30 p.m. and one at 6.00 p.m.  At our first 

forum, I would like to discuss with you the outcomes of our Ofsted 

report and would very much value your ideas and input so I do hope 

you will be able to attend.   Refreshments will be served at both   

forums. 

I hope you all have a lovely half term break and the children come 

back to school refreshed and ready for lots of exciting learning.  

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 

Headteacher  

DIARY DATES 
 

Friday February 9th—Under 11 ‘s netball finals 

   Break up for Half term 
 

Monday February 19th—Start of term 4 
 

Monday 19th—Thursday 22nd February—Y5 Bikeability, all children 
taking part will need their bikes and cycle helmets in school. 
 

Monday 26th February—Class photographs 

  Football Match (home) vs Winchelsea 
 

Tues 27th and Wed 28th February—Parents Evening, details below 
 

Thurs 1st March—World Book Day 

Parent Teacher Meetings 

Tuesday 27th and Wednesday 28th February 
 

Please book your appointments at: 
 

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ 
 

If you have any problems with bookings please ask at the Office. 

Following discussions with 

children during our safer  

internet activities, it has 

come to light that a lot of 

the children in school are 

either playing or were aware 

of the app called ROBLOX. 

To advise you on ensuring 

that your child is using     

this App safely and          

appropriately we have    

provided some information 

from the  Lincolnshire 

Safeguarding Board on 

Parenthub. If you would like 

a paper copy of this          

information, please ask at 

the Office. 



Return reminders: 

KS2 Sports: PGL, football team,       
netball team, aquasplash—permission 
slips 

 

Y3/Y4 trip permission slip and money 
before 9th Feb 

 

YR trip intent to pay slip 

 

Y6 walking home unaccompanied  
permission form 

 

HELP—WE NEED YOU!!  
 

The parent, Teacher and Friends Association (PTFA) raises money to 

benefit the pupils by paying for extra things the school can not af-

ford. 

 

It is run by a small group of volunteers but there are only a few of us 

left. To continue we need to recruit a Secretary and a Treasurer and 

more people to be actively involved in our fund raising projects. 

 

We are currently looking for helpers for :  

School Disco - Friday 23rd Feb 5:00 - 6:00 & 6:15 - 7:15 pm  

 

Also Mother’s Day sales on Wednesday break time 10:15am - 10:45am  

 

Please let us know if you can help and feel free to come and join us, 

our next meeting is February 26th @ 6:00 pm in school, or email Em-

ma on emmacc80@gmail.com 

Farm Kitchen Menus 

Farm Kitchen menus for Term 4 are now 

live.  

For more information on ordering hot 

school meals please see Mrs Drayton in 

the Office. 

 

Reception class have been 

making pancakes! 

mailto:emmacc80@gmail.com

